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I have lived in Portland, both Washington and Multnomah counties for 38+years. I am 

opposed to SB210 for several reasons. Requiring citizens to go to a polling place to 

vote is cumbersome and very inconvenient for working people. Since voting day is 

not a holiday, voters are required to take time off work and/ or find help for small 

children. Voting is a right and responsibility of every citizen. Vote by mail ensures that 

the greatest number of citizens will be able to vote. SB210 is a clear effort to 

disenfranchise the voters of Oregon.  


